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March 19, 2021

RE: PG&E Funds Received By Mendocino County As A Result Of The 2017 Wildfires
BOS March 9, 2021 Item 5e.

Dear Board of Supervisors,

It has come to the attention of the Board of Directors of the Potter Valley Irrigation District
(PVID) that a substantial amount of money has been awarded to Mendocino County to address damages
suffered in recent wildfires. As you consider how to make use of this money, we urge you apply a
proportionate share of it to projects that directly relate to the damages suffered because of the 2017
wildfires in Potter Valley and Redwood Valley.

Sincerely,

ot ALz)

Kenneth Stroh, President
Potter Valley Irrigation District



